
 

 

 

 

 
 

U.S. Congressman Hakeem Jeffries 
 

Cordially requests your attendance at the 
 

STATE OF THE DISTRICT ADDRESS 
Defending our Community in the Era of Donald Trump 

 

 

 
 

“Rep. Jeffries addresses constituents at his 2017 State of the District Address.” 

                                                                     

                                    Tuesday, January 23, 2018 

                                                                  6:30 P.M. 
                            Brooklyn Technical High School 
                                                                 29 Fort Greene Place, Brooklyn, NY 11217 

 
Space is limited. 

Please R.S.V.P. at Jeffries.House.Gov or call (718) 237-2211  

 
Proudly representing: Fort Greene/Clinton Hill, Prospect Heights, Boerum Hill, Bedford-Stuyvesant, 

Brownsville, East New York, Canarsie, Flatlands, Mill Basin, Bergen Beach, Manhattan Beach,  
Brighton Beach, Coney Island, Sea Gate, Howard Beach and Ozone Park 

 

Stay connected:  @RepJeffries | facebook.com/RepHakeemJeffries 

 This mailing was prepared, published and mailed at taxpayer expense.  
 This event is not sponsored or endorsed by the New York City Department of Education or the City of New York. 

 

 

 

http://www.jeffries.house.gov/

